
 
 

Kia ora koutou ngā kaiwhiriwhiri o Aotearoa, 

In accordance with article 7B of the NZAC Constitution 2022 a request has been made by the required 

number of members to hold  a Special General Meeting. See below 

B. On receipt of a requisition signed by not less than ten Members, in terms of section 
3 A and 3 B of this constitution, and stating the purpose of the meeting, the 
Secretary shall call a Special General Meeting to be held within forty-two days of 
receipt of the requisition, on a date and at a place to be determined by the National 
Executive. 

We hereby give notice of this meeting which will be held online and open to all members on 

Saturday, July 06th at 11:00am. 

The agenda and rationale submitted for this meeting has been:  

• Membership processes opting into the Aotearoa Online Branch 

On October 28th, 2023 a Special General Meeting was held and the establishment of the 

Aotearoa Online Branch was voted upon and succeeded. See SGM Minutes 2023 here 

National Office have established an ‘opt in’ capacity in members profile which necessitates 

members who wish to opt into the Aotearoa Online Branch to identify what barrier, in 

general terms, is present to give preference to the Aotearoa Online Branch. 
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